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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Girls Football Team has a match taking place on Thursday 3rd April. It will be a friendly match versus 
Holtsmere End Junior School and will take place at George Street. We are aiming to kick off at 3.45pm. The 
children will get changed and warm up between 3.15pm and 3.45pm. Parents are invited to come along to 
support and encourage the team. If you would like to attend, please arrive from 3.30pm and enter via the 
green gates on the playground.  

Your child will need to have their PE kit in school, they will be given shirts to wear over their PE kit for the 
match. They will also need their football boots and shin pads. We anticipate that the match will end around 
4.20pm at which point the children will need collecting from the green gates as they would normally 
from Football Club. 

Can you please go on to the school gateway and give consent for your child to play.  We require this to be 
done as soon as possible so that we know numbers. 

Many thanks  

Kind regards, 

Mr Humphreys 
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